
We are now selling school uniform online. Here is the link to our supplier, Price and Buckland. 
www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/hannahmore You can also find the link on the school 

website. If you need uniform for September please make sure you order it by the end of July. 
The delivery charge is £2.95 to have your order sent to your home address. Or, you can have it 

delivered to school free of charge. Into school deliveries are sent twice a month on the 2nd and 4th 
working Monday and will start from 3rd September. 

 
We still have some items of uniform in school which we need to sell first before they go online. 

These are mostly House PE T-shirts and larger sizes of sweatshirts and fleeces. Please go online first. 
If the item isn’t on the website it means that it can still be bought from school. 

 

http://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/hannahmore

